TOWN OF NORTH HAVEN

MEMORIAL TOWN HALL / 18 CHURCH STREET
NORTH HAVEN, CONNECTICUT 06473

RepLy To: Land Use Office Tel. (203) 239-5321

Fax (203) 234-2130
December 1, 2009

S. Derek Phelps, Executive Director
State of Connecticut

Ten Franklin Square

New Britain, CT 06051

RE: 50 Devine Street, North Haven, CT,
Proposed Telecommunication Facility

Dear Mr. Phelps,

On 3 August 2009 the Planning and Zoning Commission of the Town of North Haven heard a
presentation from Phoenix Partnership regarding the above referenced proposal. The Commission
unanimously determined that the proposed site was appropriate for a cell tower.

Additionally, the Commission chose to comment that the outdoor storage containers depicted/noted on
the drawings, which have no approval from the Commission, must be eliminated or an application must

be submitted by the current owner of the property to request approval for this use.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me directly at your earliest convenience.

Iand Use Adrdinistrator
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